Former Raytheon deputy director
speaks to math/science students
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Ronald Bowden, the former Deputy Director of Science and Technology at Raytheon, re-
cently spoke with students from the NTCC Math/Science Student Organization. His presen-
tation, which was titled Terrain Contour Matching (TERCOM), discussed the Tomahawk
Cruise Missile and the background, development and application of TERCOM, which aids
the missile’s guidance system. He also talked about TERCOM related applications, the
Predator and GlobalHawk drone aircrafts. Bowden is the father of NTCC Learning Re-
source Center Director Ron Bowden.




